

Friday 23rd March 2018 Spring Term Issue 11

Dear Parents and Carers

Last Friday, we had our non-uniform and book character dressing up day to raise money for the Smile Train. We had a fantastic array of different characters in school for the day, including several versions of Mary Poppins, some pirates and the Saucepan Man from Enid Blyton's 'The Faraway Tree'. Thank you for supporting the school and the Smile Train charity with your donations. On Saturday, a group of our Y5 runners - and their parents - along with Mrs Walters and Mrs Radley, took part in a 3 mile / 5km parkrun to raise even more money for the Smile Train. Everyone completed the run in good spirits, with a fantastic attitude and excellent behaviour. This took the total raised for the charity to £493.30. Thank you and very well done to everyone who took part!

After school today, FOLS will be running our Easter Bingo in the school hall. Thank you to everyone who sent in chocolate donations to support FOLS with this, which looks set to be an egg-citing event!

Finally, the Easter holidays are nearly here.

Please remember that the spring term finishes next Thursday, 29th March. School will end at the usual time of 3.15.

Mrs T Pulley

Lannergrams

Well done to everyone who received a Lannergram this week:

Y1: Jessica C, Willow-Rose G, Oscar G
Y2: Logan A, Johnny L, Ella-May L
Y4: Mason B, Amy C, Jowan H
Y5: Maya A, Rhiannon K, Jack P
Y6: Will B, Rohan Cremore, Dylan K

Reward Raffle



Reward Raffle tickets are awarded for good behaviour and drawn in assembly on Fridays.

This week's lucky winners were:

Rueben, Trinity, Holly, Amber, Kyrie, Gracie

Attendance Cup

The attendance cup was awarded to Year 5 this week for their attendance.

IMPORTANT

We have had some issues where tuck money has been disappearning from children's belongings. Therefore, it has been suggested for all parents to place tuck money in to a named envelope/purse and handed directly to their class teacher.

Sports Clubs

Netball and Yoga is cancelled Monday 26th March. Both clubs will restart after Easter.

Gate Closures

Please note that the playground gate will now be locked at 9am every day. Please vacate by this time.

Sporting Achievement

Well done to Macy P in Year 1 for gaining her 50m swimming Certificate and badge this week.

Class Photos

Tempest will be visiting us on Monday 26th March to take all our class photos - please could you make sure all children are in full school uniform.

Reading Challenge

The winners are:
Brayden T, Charlie B, Oscar G.
Well done to all those who submitted
entries.

Running Club - 5k ParkRun

Our lovely running club girls (and parents too) completed their 3 mile/5k ParkRun at the weekend. They were absolutely amazing! We received lots of positive comments about the girls and we are very proud of them.



Sporting Achievement

Leah is a really good tennis player. She's very dedicated to the sport and has been attending Redruth club for the past 5 years. She was chosen to play for the county last summer and did amazingly well - now the training starts for this summer. Which she is so excited about!



Leah (Yr 5)





Easter Menu - 29th March



